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MONTEREY’S OLD FISHERMAN’S WHARF PROVIDES FISHING OPPORTUNITIES TO LOCAL BOY SCOUT TROOPS

[bookmark: _GoBack]November, 2012. Monterey, CA. Sal Tedesco, owner of Paluca’s Trattoria Restaurant on Monterey’s Old Fisherman’s Wharf recently hosted the 2nd Annual Crab/Cod fishing trip with Chris’ Fishing Trips. Chris’ Fishing Trips donated the fishing poles and Sal Tedesco of Paluca’s paid for the fishing trips for Spreckels Boy Scouts Troop 60 who had a wonderful time on the Monterey Bay learning more about fishing and working on earning their fishing merit badge.”

According to Mary Alice Cerrito Fettis, President of Monterey’s Old Fisherman’s Wharf Association, “We are so glad that the Wharf is hosting this fun and educational fishing trip for Troop 60 which includes some boys who have never been out on the Monterey Bay. We welcome all of the Boy Scouts to take a fishing trip off the Wharf to learn more about this very important industry in Monterey County.”

Situated near downtown Monterey, Old Fisherman’s Wharf is conveniently located along the Monterey Bay Recreation Trail and has plenty of nearby parking. For more information about Old Fisherman’s Wharf, go to www.montereywharf.com or call  (831)238-0777.

